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NH SAC Meeting Minutes 
 

DATE March 6, 2024 START 
TIME 

5:00 PM  

PHYSICAL LOCATION  Granite State College, 25 Hall Street, Concord, NH 03301 | Map 

MINUTES PREPARED BY:  Tracy Walbridge  

ATTENDANCE 

In Person  Virtual  Absent 

Rep. Peggy Balboni Carin Daddino-Rogers (left 6:30 PM) Dale Boyle 

Joseph Costanza Kari Grimes Kara Buxton 

Rebecca Fredette Ole Leo Elizabeth Cannon 

Melissa Gray Melissa McKeon William Caruso 

Esther Kennedy Katherine Shea (arrived 5:10 PM, left 
6:15 PM) Christina Dotson 

Gregory Magoon  Darlene Gildersleeve 

Lance Paquette  Marion Hanson 

Karen Rosenberg    Alicia Houston 

Joy Sabolevski  Rep. Katelyn Kuttab 

Karen Stokes  Erica-Lee Peaslee 

Kathleen Talbot  Michelle Lewis 

Tracy Walbridge  Leah Lucier-Pike 

  Christopher O'Reilly 

  Jennifer Pike 

  Janet Reed 

  Moira Ryan 

12 (5) 3 16 

Remote Participation (NH HB 308: Relative to a quorum for meetings open to the public to  include remote presence) 

 

§ Carin Daddino-Rogers, illness, no additional people present 
§ Kari Grimes, personal, no additional people present 
§ Ole Leo, transportation, no additional people present 
§ Melissa McKeon, --- 
§ Katherine Shea, childcare reasons, no additional people present 

 

 



 
NH State Advisory Committee on the  

Education of Children/Students with Disabilities   

Meeting Minutes 
 

nhsacchair@gmail.com  Page 2 of 2 

1 Call to Order  

 Meeting was called to order at 5:10 PM  
12 members present, 5 virtual – Quorum has been met 

2 Right Question Institutes (RQI) Question Formulation Technique (QFT)  

 

The work session commenced with an interactive presentation by Maureen Callaghan, who introduced the Question 
Formulation Technique (QFT) and the Right Question Institutes (RQI). Despite encountering quorum challenges, 
members actively participated in the session, focusing on formulating questions pertinent to the committee's focus 
statement: "We need a new higher education system to anticipate the needs of students with disabilities." 
 
Maureen's facilitation enabled committee members to engage in fruitful brainstorming, emphasizing the importance of 
questioning in problem-solving. The session generated valuable questions and insights to guide future discussions and 
actions related to higher education accessibility for students with disabilities. 
 
Following the interactive session, the committee attempted to provide public comments for the NH Public Higher 
Education Task Force meeting. However, due to quorum constraints, a consensus for public comments could not be 
reached. 
 
The work session adjourned at 7:00 PM 

 


